DISTRICT/WLF HEARING AID REPORT
January 25, 2009

Thanks to the 20 District Lions Club who have donated to our ongoing District Hearing
Fund!! To date this Lions Year, we've received $3,044 from Clubs to continue this fine
project. We'll need every $ as our District 27-D1 applications received and approvals
granted are more numerous than any prior year. In addition to these donations,
fourteen District Clubs have committed to help with the WLF negotiated $200
Audiology Fee per hearing aid for individuals approved. We've approved eleven of the
twenty-three requests for aids during the past five months, and denied twelve
applicants who were (mostly) over the required household income limit. A more
detailed report will be available for Zone Chairs to be distributed to each Club at
Zone Meetings. Thank you to the Zone Chairs for your help in promoting our hearing
aid project!

Applications are available on line at www.wilf.info. Questions: my email is
mndporter8.charter.net.

THANKS to the Lions Clubs who have helped by contributing $4 per member to our
District Hearing Aid Fund. THANKS to the Clubs who have collected used hearing aids
and sent them to the Lions Camp to reduce our cost, state wide. And, THANKS to the
Clubs who respond favorably to our request for the audiology expense when there's a
need in their areas. THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU!!!

TO THE OTHER 20+ DISTRICT CLUBS, WON'T YOU PLEASE STEP FORWARD TO HELP

YOUR VERY LOW INCOME NEIGHBORS TO GET HEARING AIDS THAT THEY DESPERATELY
NEED??

CHAIR LION DARYL PORTER



